
Clayton Water District 

PO Box 35 

El Nido, CA  95317 

 

 

Notice of Cancellation for the meeting of the Board of Directors of the 

Clayton Water District 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors of the 

Clayton Water District scheduled for Wednesday, March 6, 2023 at 11:00 a.m. has been 

cancelled, due to a lack of quorum.   

 

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact 

us by email at clwdistrict@gmail.com or Larkin Harman at 916-396-4384.  
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